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Our Work For God Reaches 100’s  
Throughout a Difficult Winter  

This winter was especially difficult for so many who live outside in 

downtown Toronto. With shelters almost full nightly, numerous       

individuals stayed outside in tents or right on the ground in sleeping 

bags. Each week we hit the streets handing out blankets & sleeping 

bags to help where it mattered most. There were those who even gave 

us requests for food and clothing. We’re grateful to those who       

partnered with us to provide essentials to the homeless this winter  

because our work impacted the lives of  the most vulnerable. 
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Big Thanks to our Volunteers and Leaders 

 

 

Thank you to Ron Faller for helping during    

an extreme cold night  

Grateful to Rev Daniel Blackwell 

for the monthly help  

Special thanks to Allan J Mayhew for 

the help during the Mobile Outreach 

 

Thanks to Ed and Wanda.     

Great job helping me preach 

 

Big thanks to Reapers in the 

Rain for the supplies that have 

helped so many in need.  

Special Thanks to RITR  



 

 

So Many Have Given Supplies to Help us: Thank You 

Big Thanks to Jody Steinhauer and the Engage and Change  

Program for all the amazing survival kits  

 This Winter the city of  Toronto hit extreme temperature records more 

consecutive days than years past. We thank many individuals who 

stepped up to donate key items. A big thanks to Johanna Treur for over 

150 blankets, many cases of  socks, winter coats, hats, gloves and pre-

made winter survival kits. These essentials were distributed during ex-

treme weather on several occasions helping many homeless survive   

living outside. Thank you Johanna  



Preaching Ministry  

The preaching ministry continues to see souls saved. Just last week I lead a lady to 
Christ and prayed with another to rededicate her life to Jesus.                                 

The following week 3 more people committed their hearts to Jesus, praise God!  
Each year we continue to hand out 100’s of tracts and bibles, sharing Gods word in 

downtown Toronto. 

The Mobile Outreach Ministry Continues to Impact lives Physically and Spiritually  

   

 

Alex Receives Jesus March 2022 

 Christine commits her heart to Jesus 

March 2022 



We are so grateful to those who have given to 
help us be Jesus to a city in need of His love. 

Kim and I want to thank all our supporters who 
have given sacrificially to see God’s work advance 

in downtown Toronto. Thank you! 

Thank You to Many Churches and Individuals Who Gave   

      A Word from Dean and Kim 

Partnerships are how the kingdom work is done. 

Through our partners we’ve given out over 400lbs of 

winter clothing and 300 coats and 200 sleeping bags   

during weeks of extreme cold weather. Because of our    

support base, together we have fulfilled our commitment 

to those who’ve asked for supplies on a weekly basis. 

Countless days homeless individuals asked us to come 

back each week with food and coverings. Often they told 

us they waited for us. Our work for the kingdom has seen many lives saved physically and 

spiritually. And in all this the Gospel continues to be preached! To God be the Glory!  

Jeremiah 29:11 says “I know the plans I have for you plans to prosper you not to harm you 

plans to give you hope and a future…”  

Our prayer for each of you is that throughout 2022 God would make all your plans prosper                      

God Bless,  Dean and Kim O’Connor                                                               

 

Website = www.soulsforchristministries.org 

Email  = E-transfer directly 

dean@soulsforchristministries.org 

                      Canada Helps     

Cheques payable to Souls for Christ Ministries  

PayPal = choose PayPal through our website  

How to Partner with Souls for Christ Ministries  

   Give  

Monthly 


